ATTACHMENT 4

----- Original Message-----

From: BRB [mailto:sludgel@mindspring.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2004 8:49 AM

To: Manager

Cc: Town Council

Subject: Programmatic Environmental Impact Assessment/Strategic
Environmental Assessment--Experts

Dear Mr. Horton:

I was pleased that the Town Concil last night asked Town staff to
investigate further the concept

of Programmatic Environmental Impact Assessment/Strategic Environmental
Assessment, :

and its applicability to helping get the best outcomes for Carolina North.

Having made a few telephone calls as part of looking into this, I wanted to
pass to you

names of a couple of experts on this tool. As emphasized last night, the
usual

approach to developing environmental assessments is much different than a
PEIA,

such that the firms that do the usual types of state-mandated analyses do
not have the experience with this.

Two well-recognized experts, who would I'm sure be happy to provide you
with detailed

information on the approcach, and various levels of involvement of
experts/facilitators,

are:

P. Benjamin Underwood, Esg.

Global Environmental Solutions

8022 Little Britton Rd. Suite 100

Yonges Island, SC 29449

Ph. (843)889-95988

e-mail: globalsolutions@direcway.com

www: http://www.globalenvironmentalsolutions.com

and

Ron Bass

Jones & Stokes Associates

78 6th St, Ashland, OR 97520

tel 541-488-5767

If I can be of any further help, please don't hesitate to get in touch.
Cordially,

Barnes Bierck

Barnes Bierck
Environmental Engineering



3 Hampton Hill Place

Chapel Hill, NC 27517

Usa

tel 919-401-0591

efax 512-681-2088

email sludgel@emindspring.com



